
 

 

BAGSHOT PLAYING FIELD ASSOCIATION  
 
 
 
The BPFA is going through an exciting time. We have active 
and dynamic members of the committee and thanks to them  
we have exciting ambitions to improve the facilities at the 
Pavilion. We have installed a new children’s playground this 
spring thanks to succesfull fund raising and the generosity of  
Surrey Heath Borough and Windlesham Parish Councils 
together with local organisations and individuals. Now we want 
to move on to greater things. 
 
The Pavilion is about 30 years old and although we have a 
great hall, the rest of the pavilion is in great need of 
modernisation. In particular the toilets and washing facilities are 
quite antiquated. The central corridor leading to the Hall is 
narrow and rather sinister despite being painted in bright 
colours a year ago. 
 
We are exploring ways of widening the corridor and shortening 
the vista and at the same time make better use of the inside of 
the pavilion with some rearrangement of the interior non weight 
bearing walls. This is only possible if we incorporate the parts of 
the pavilion which were previously used by adult football. This 
space is inadequate for present day adult football requirements 
being far too small as confirmed by the Football Association. 
 
Should the need for adult football in the future arise we would 
propose allocating an area adjoining the present pavilion for a 
new purpose built and adequate football Pavilion. This should 
present no difficulties; Windlesham Field of Remembrance have 
shown the way having secured substantial grants for their new 
Pavilion. This way forward enables us to make good use of our 
present pavilion now with future options open.  



 

 

 
 
We are pleased we now have junior football on site having just 
signed an agreement with Curley Park Rangers. They play here 
on Saturday mornings. At present there is much more need for 
junior than adult football. 
 
We are excited by the prospects for the future and have a great 
committee. Please support us in our endeavour. Advice and 
suggestions are always welcome 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
SITE FOR POSSIBLE FUTURE PURPOSE BUILT FOOTBALL 
PAVILION HERE 



 

 

                           by the side of the existing pavilion 


